
-----Original Message----- 
From: Powers, Peggy [mailto:Peggy.Powers@maxygen.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 5:23 PM 
To: AB94Comments; AB93Comments 
Subject: Comments on USPTO's proposed rule changes regarding 
continuation practice and claim examination practice 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Attached please find comments submitted on behalf of Maxygen, Inc. in 
response to the USPTO's proposed changes to the rules governing continued 
examination practice and claim examination practice (71 FR 48 and 71 FR 61).  
Please note that the attached is a PDF document containing Maxygen's 
comments.  Previously today we submitted an identical WORD document 
containing our comments.  We would appreciate if you would post the attached 
PDF document in place of the previously submitted WORD document. The WORD 
document may be discarded. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of these comments. 
 
 <<Maxygen_comments.pdf>>  
 
Michael S. Rabson, Ph.D., J.D. 
General Counsel and Senior Vice President 
Maxygen, Inc. 
515 Galveston Drive 
Redwood City, CA 94063 
(650) 298-5300 (ph) 
(650) 364-2715 (fax) 
www.maxygen.com 












































